
 
 

Holiday Greetings  
to service personnel overseas…. 

 

This a service project was developed by the OHIO Christmas Tree 
Association 1995-96.   

The purpose--bring ‘Christmas cheer’  
in the form of REAL fresh cut Christmas trees  

to military personnel in honor of the job they perform.   
  

 

A donation offer of 100 trees has been accepted  
by ARCENT for troops serving in the  

South West Asian Theatre, Kuwait for 2020   
 
 

For every 100 trees--with garland-35’ per tree and 48 ornaments each 
-we could use 4800+ ornaments, 3500 ft of garland, 100 tree toppers and stands!!  

Since 1999, a whole fleet of schools, civic groups, scout troops and individuals have made ornaments, 
toppers, garlands, Christmas cards and more to be included with the trees. 

 

All the trees, boxes, ornaments, transportation and shipping overseas is donated. 
 

Our organization is asking your help to cover  
the shipping expenses. 

Each tree cost $160 to ship overseas 
 

Check out our Go Fund Me page on our website: 
www.ohiochristmastree.org 

  
 
 
 

Trees are cut, transported, inspected, packed and shipped around Veterans Day.  
Trees arrive in Kuwait between Thanksgiving and the first week in December! 

 If you send ornaments or decorations for the trees, please include an e-mail address  
with the donation—the troops quite often reply!  

Monetary donations toward shipping 2020 and extra donations over the needed shipping 
amount will be applied to next the years shipping expenses. 

 Donations in the form of ornaments need to be in hand the first week of November 
 

Thank-you for participating  
 

Amy Galehouse  
Galehouse Tree Farms, Ph: 330-658-2480, 330-607-4487 Fax: 330-658-2485  

E-mail: galehousetreefarms@bright.net   
or OCTA office E-mail; val@ohiochristmastree.com  


